
Bistro Feedback – February 2012 
 
I was really impressed, especially having not been before. 
  
The food was excellent – certainly the main course was restaurant quality.  Very well made, 
lovely combination and flavours, chicken wasn’t dry and to top it off it was presented really 
well. 
  
The students were really polite and courteous when they came round to talk to us, and 
were genuinely interested in what they had been doing and what we thought of it.  I’m sure 
it was a great experience for them! 
 
Our table were very impressed with the meal.  The soup was lovely and full of flavour, the 
pate was beautifully smooth and the prawn cocktail was a good combination of flavour.   
 
The spin on beef wellington was a good choice and the chicken was moist and tender.  A 
very small suggestion I would make would be it would have been nice to have had a little bit 
more of the sauce as it was so delicious but other than that it was lovely. 
 
The students were very professional and seemed to have enjoyed the evening – they should 
be very proud. 
 
The students gave a really good service – pleasant and very professional. 
 
The chicken was excellent and I enjoyed the soufflé. Our friend visited for the first time & 
was impressed. 
 
To say a really big thank you for your organization and help for the students with the Bistro evening. 
It was a lovely evening. Royston enjoyed and benefited so much from the experience and it is so 
good to see the efforts, hard work and enthusiasm of all involved. Well done and thank you. 

 
 
 


